
 

 

 

  

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Issue: Term 3 (1) 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
End of Term 3 
 
It has been a busy term at Evergreen and the children have been taking part in a 
range of interesting learning activities and the list is quite long! 
 
Swimming lessons 
Forest School lessons 
Science workshops 
A visit from Thangham Debonaire 
Book at Bedtime 
Class assemblies 
Playpod activities 
Sums and Scrums sessions 
Y5/6 Girls Netball Club 
Science Dome workshops 
 
We do hope your children have enjoyed these activities and have spoken about 
them with you at home.  All of these are designed and planned to provide your 
children with a rich and engaging range of experiences to help them develop 
academically and personally 
The academy will close at 3pm on Friday 14th February for the half term break. 
The academy will re-open for Term 4 at 8.00am on Monday 24th February.   
 
 
As you know, it is important that all children arrive to school on time and in full 
uniform EVERY DAY.  If you need any support with making this happen, please do let 
us and know and we can talk through how the academy might be able to help you. 
We do hope you have a good break and we look forward to welcoming you back on 
Monday 24th February. 
 
 
 

 

 

Visit from local MP, Thangham Debbonaire, Bristol West (British Labour Party) 

The pupils of our Pupil Academy Council talked with Thangham Debbonaire about ways in which they wanted to improve 

the school and learning environment. 

She supported the pupils by explaining her role and duties as an MP.  She advised the pupils to listen carefully, think, talk 

to the people they represent and take responsibility to fix things and try to help within our school. 

Thangham Debbonaire advised the pupils to ‘trust in yourself and trust yourself to do the right thing’. 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Term 3 

Tuesday 7th January 

2020 

Friday 14th February 

2020 

 

Term 4 

Monday 24th February 

2020 

Thursday 2nd April 

2020 

Friday 3rd April 2020 

 

Term 5 

Monday 20th April 

2020 

Friday 22nd may 2020 

 

 


